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State of New Mexico Public School Facilities Authority 
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

RFP 2024-001-DD 
Hazardous Materials Abatement Services - Supplemental 

 
September 5, 2023 
 
This Addendum consists of the following addition(s)/correction(s) to the RFP. Please note the 
answers in italicized font. 
 
Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting scheduled for September 7, 2023 at 10:00 AM has been cancelled 
and changed to not being required to be able to submit a proposal for the above mentioned RFP. If 
you have any questions in regards to the RFP please email questions to CARFP@nmpsfa.org.  
 

 
 
 

Include this signed and dated Addendum 1 and Acknowledgement with your Proposal.  
 
Acknowledgment not signed, dated and included with the RFP Proposal, may deem the Proposal 
submission as non-responsive, and the proposal may be rejected. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the New Mexico Public School Facilities Authority (PSFA) solicitations.  
 
Daniel Dominguez 
PSFA Contracts Analyst 
 
RFP 2024-001-DD 
ADDENDUM #1 ACKNOWLEDGEMENT: 
 
________________________________________ 
Business Name 
 
_______________________________________  ______________________________ 
Authorized Signature      Date 
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